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Chong Hing Bank’s Mong Kok Branch 

Resumes Normal Business 
  

 

(Hong Kong — 8:15 a.m., 20 October 2014) Chong Hing Bank’s Mong Kok Branch 

at 591 Nathan Road, Mongkok, Kowloon which has been suspended from services 

earlier, will resume normal business at 9:00 a.m. on 20 October 2014. 

 

- End - 


